
Temple Adath Yeshurun
2023-24 Year in Review 



In 2023-24…
we accomplished a lot!

● 15 NEW Families
● Several Bʼnai Mitzvot and new babies
● First Fridays: Kabbalat Shabbat in the Miron Family Chapel
● Young Family Pizza Shabbat Dinners
● Congregational Shabbat Dinners
● Many Hazak programs
● Holiday Celebrations
● Sisterhood “Cocktails & Kibbitzing, “Challah Board Making” 
● Youth Activities rebooted in partnership with CBSCS
● Growing Volunteer base



Summer BBQ Celebration



Summer BBQ Celebration



Hava Nagrilla with TC



Joint Youth Group with CBS-CS



Hazak Visits the Sukkah



Hosting a Challah Bake for Israel



150th Anniversary Celebration



150th Anniversary Celebration



150th Anniversary Celebration



150th Anniversary Celebration



Family Hanukkah Program



Community Chanukah 
Dinner & Concert 



Hamentaschen Baking



Reading Between the Wines (Purim)



Family Passover Program



Welcoming Temple Concord



Community Yom Ha’atzmaut



Scholar In Residence Weekend



Sisterhood Challah Board Making



And MUCH More to Come!
● More new Families, Bʼnai Mitzvot and new babies on the way
● Continue First Fridays and in person programming
● MORE Congregational Shabbat Dinners and programs
● Continue Holiday Celebrations and Young Family Programs
● Continue Hazak and Sisterhood Programs
● MORE Youth Activities  in partnership with CBSCS, including 

Middle School age
● Grow Volunteer base
● More Adult Learning opportunities
● Strengthen the connection within our TAY community



Volunteer Recognition



Chaim Jaffe & Jeff Scheer

Thank you for your many years 
of work to bring the Temple 
Concord space sharing 
agreement to fruition!



Dr. Carol Lipson

Thank you for 15 years of leading the 
Temple Adath Yeshurun Book Club!



Robin Sisskind, Andrea Stoeckel, & Rebekah Tanner

Thank you for the many hours 
spent sorting through the books 
in our Library to create a usable 
space we can all enjoy!



JoAnn Grower

Thank you for spending countless hours 
volunteering in the TAY Office each week, 
and running Hazak.



Lon Lowenstein Thank you for leading the Kitchen Committee!



Temple Adath Yeshurun
Looking forward to 2024-25


